
14.12.2018 

Thirsk Community Primary School 

 

This week has been an especially busy but exciting week 
here in school with Christmas in full flow… including  
Christmas Den building!  
 
Firstly thank you to the PTA for the work that they have 
put in to the various different events that they have        
organised -including a slightly chilly, but very atmospheric, 
carols by torchlight concert earlier in the week. Thank you 
to all the families that came along to this event and         
especially to the members of the Thirsk Royal Legion Band 
–including some of our pupils that performed as part of it. 
 
The school hall has been packed to the rafters at the      
various different Christmas performances over the last 
week. Again thank you to everyone that has taken time out 
of their busy schedules to come along and support their 
children. We hope you have enjoyed the performances as 
much as the children have enjoyed doing them. 
 
Finally well done to all the children that were chosen as  
the pupil of the term. As always this was a lovely occasion 
to celebrate lots of the good work that has taken place over 
the autumn term.  Next Friday is the annual Christmas 
Carol service at St Mary’s Church. This begins at 10.00am 
and all parents/ carers are welcome to join us. As always 
we are needing volunteers to help walk the children down 
to the church. 

December 

18th  EYFS Xmas Party 

19th  KS1 Xmas Party 

  Yr5-6 Xmas Party 

20th  Yr3-4 Xmas Party 

21st  Christmas Lunch 

  St Mary’s Church Visit 

  School Closes at 2.30pm 

Attendance 

  
Class 

% attendance 
this week (all 
pupils) 

RB 97.8 

RM 98.8 

1L 96.8 

1/2S 98.4 

2C  92.3 

3/4A 94.5 

3/4H 95.8 

3/4W 90.4 

5BC 86.8 

6T 100 

6P 96.2 

Total 94.7 

 

Can you help?  

Have you any old footwear taking up space at 

home? Mrs Wilson is looking for a few old shoes and 

boots which you no longer need to use them for a 

display in school. Any item, in any size and state of 

repair, from a baby’s bootee to old wellies or a work-

man’s boot,  everything would be gratefully received. 

Please send any items to school with your child 

Read on for the adventures of the Christmas elf 

Ink Cartridges 

We  now have a box in the school office 

to collect and recycle ink cartridges, all 

money raised by the recycling goes   

towards the Yorkshire Air Ambulance. 

Please help this good cause 

Advent Trail at St Mary’s  

Saturday  10am-4pm 

Sunday 12-4pm 

All Welcome 



Class Assemblies 

 

8th March 3/4H 

22nd March 1L 

5th April 3/4W 

3rd May  1/2S 

7th June 2C 

27th June Yr 6 Concert 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch 

We are to have a Christmas Lunch on Friday 

21st Dec 

Roast Turkey 

Sausage & Stuffing  

Carrots & Peas 

Roast Potatoes & Mashed Potatoes 

Gravy 

~*~ 

Christmas Tree Ice Cream 

Or 

Chocolate Muffin  

Reminder 

Can we please inform everyone that on 

Friday 21st of December there will be 

NO After School Club 



Christmas fun –the adventures  of Brandybutter Elf 

 
 

 

 

Brandybutter has been taking selfies 

and playing with the cards in 5BC ! 

Brandybutter helping in the kitchen ! 

She has even brought a 

friend to help her on her 

adventures ! 

Where and 

what will 

she do next 

week ???? 

She has been flying high with her friend in 

1/2S  



Den Building 


